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APR 7 1983

Docket No. 50-282
Docket No. 50-306

Northern States Power Company
ATTN: Mr. C., E. Lars;
Vice President, Nuclear
Generation
414 Nicollet Mall
Minneapolis, MN 55401

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: INSPECTION OF COMPLIANCE WITH 10 CFR 50, APPENDIX R,
APPLICABLE SECTIONS AND ASSOCIATED FIRE PROTECTION
FEATURES - PRAIRIE ISLAND PLANT, UNITS 1 AND 2
DOCKET NOS. 50-282 AND 50-306

This letter is to confirm the dates of July 18-22, 1988, for the special inspection
of the Prairie Island Plant, Units 1 and 2, which were established during the
telephone conversation of April 5, 1988, between Mr. Ken Beadell of your staff,

and Mr. Joseph Ulie of this office,.

We understand you would like to have a pre-Appendix R working level meeting
on or around April 25, 1988, We would be glad to meet and discuss the upcoming
Appendix R inspection with you at that time.

The purpose of this inspection is to re-evaluate Prairie Island, Units 1 and 2,
for compliance with the applicable sections of Appendix R to 10 CFR 50. In
addition, this inspection may review the implementation of the Fire Protection
Program. This will be a team-type inspection composed of personnel from the NRC
Region IIl office, our contracto.s (Brookhaven National Laboratory), and based
on their availability, personne! from NRC's Headquarte-'s offices.

In order for us to properly prepare and perform this type of comprehensive ing
complex inspection, we request that you provide this office with the latest
revision to the following additional information prior to our planned
pre-Appendix R meeting, otherwite, please discuss with us a more agreeable date:

1. Piping and instrumeication (flow) diagrams for hot standby (shutdown) and
cold shutdown systems, alternative or dedicated shutdown systems and the
reactor coolant pump 01l collection system,

n

Plant layout and equipment location drawings which identify the physical
plant locations of hot standby (shutdown) and cold shutdown equipment.

4140039 880407

ADOCK 05000282
DCD









